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3/04/2023 
 
Michelle Teoh 
Secretary 
Dinosaur Coast Management Group Inc. 
PO Box 2478, Broome WA 6725 
 
Email: info@dinosaurcoast.org.au  
 
Dear Michelle,  
 
Re: GMIC endorsement of the DCNHMP. 
 
I write you in response to your letter dated 28 February 2023, seeking endorsement 
from GMIC on the first ever Dinosaur Coast National Heritage Management Plan (DCNHMP). 
 
This letter confirms, that GMIC formally endorses the DCNHMP and are privileged to have 
been part of developing the plan as knowledge holders and custodians for the cultural 
indigenous heritage aspects, within the DCNHMP management area. 
 
We value the management plan as a tool to assist all stakeholders and parties to jointly 
protect and manage the National Heritage Listed Broome Sandstone and ichnofossils.  For 
the preservation and social benefit of current and future generations to appreciate the 
unique natural wonder we must protect and share with the rest of the world. 
 
GMIC looks forward to working with DCMG and all other stakeholders and interested 
parties in future implementation of the management plan when matters that affect GMIC’s 
cultural heritage interests, arises.  
  
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
Daniel Roe 
General Manager 
Goolarabooloo Millibinyarri Indigenous Corporation 
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